
March 14, 2023  
 
 
Dear State Legislators,  
I am writing to bring to your attention the lack of adult changing tables in our state.  
 
Unfortunately, despite the numerous benefits of these tables, they are not widely 
available in our state. This is a major concern as it means that many adults are missing 
out on the opportunity to engage in our communities .  
I’m 39 and incontinent . I like to do things in my community and I can’t do the day to 
day activities I enjoy, because of needed to have my diaper change .  
 
Moreover, as our population ages, it is becoming increasingly important to provide 
resources that support healthy aging. Like a baby an adult’s skin can get irritated from 
being in a soiled diaper. When out in public places where facilities aren’t available I 
suffer . Adult challenging tables are an excellent way to do this, as they are low-cost, 
accessible, and can be used by people of all ages.  
 
Therefore, I am calling on you to take action to address this issue. I believe that the state 
has a responsibility to provide resources that promote the health and wellbeing of its 
citizens, and adult challenging tables should be a part of this effort. 
  
Thank you for taking the time to consider my request. I hope that you will take action to 
ensure that all adults in our state have access to the benefits of adult challenging 
tables.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Benjamin Young  
Belmont Design 
980  Wilmington Ave # 6c 
Dayton, Ohio 45420 
937-279-4058 
E-mail benwestohio@outlook.com  
 


